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CHESS FRIZNDS OF NORTHERI CAIIFCRNIA, INC.
Head Office
San Francisco, Calif.

March 24, 1955

Mr. Valdemars Zemitis
2612 Fulten Street
Berkeley, California

Dear Mr. "emitis-.

On behalf of all the members of Chess Friends of Worthern Californis,
Incorporated, I want to thank you most sincerely for your very outstanding
services to this organization. Your work with "Chess In Action” for the
past two years was tremendous. As a small token of our appraciation of
your efforts, we wish to make you an Honorary ilember.

an I add that we wish you to continue on working with us. Your
cooperation and participation in our many activities will not only be
needed, but greatly appreciatﬁd. ' !

Therefore, will you please accept the enclosed honorary memhership
card and our most hearty con”ratulatlons.

Sincerely

your




